, Water Resources Department
; OregOn 725 Summer St NE, Suite A
/) Salem, OR 97301

(503) 986-0900

Fax (503) 986-0904

Kate Brown, Governor

April 15, 2021
VIA E-MAIL and REGULAR MAIL

Applicant:

Farmland Reserve, Inc.
Atten: Jens Rasmussen
PO Box 2308

Pasco, WA 99302
jrasmussen@agrinw.com

SUBJECT: Allocation of Conserved Water Application CW-119

Please find enclosed a copy of the Final Order of Approval on Completion and Finalization of
Allocation of Conserved Water CW-119. Also enclosed are copies of the certificates issued as a
result of conserved water application CW-119.

Currently, the Applicant’s portion of conserved water is being managed instream for future out-
of-stream uses until a subsequent Notice of Use or Disposition is submitted and approved
pursuant to ORS 537.490(1) and OAR 690-018-0090.

Please do not hesitate to contact me at 503-979-9896 or teri.k.hranac@oregon.gov, if | may be
of assistance.

Sincerely,

Qinotnae)

Teri Hranac
Allocation of Conserved Water
Transfer and Conservation Section

Enclosures

cc: CW-119
Ted Ressler, GSI Water Solutions, Agent (via email at tressler&gsiws.com)
Greg Silbernagel, District #5 Watermaster (via e-mail)
David Filippi (via email at david.filippi@stoel.com)
Tom Byler, Director, OWRD (via email)
Lisa Jaramillo, Dwight French, Chris Kowitz (via email)



